
Naturopathic doctors are a vital part of my health care team. They provide a well rounded approach to health. They also need to be 
able to support themselves. I am in favor of naturopathic doctors receiving fair and equal reimbursement from insurance companies. 
This should be on par with allopathic doctors.


